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SUB: - Students Returning to School   

Dear Parents,  

Kindly be informed that F2F (face-to-face) classes of KG to Grade 12 commence on Sunday, 21st 

February 2021. 

At AJ, safety & security is of prime importance during the Pandemic times. Please be assured that all 

precautionary measures and protocols set by ADEK, and the laws of this country will be abided and 

followed.  

 All students who are 12 years of age and above and who have opted for F2F classes (grades 

6 to 9) should bring a COVID – PCR Negative result done on or after 11th February 2021. It is 

MANDATORY. 

 Students of Grade 10, 11 and 12, must bring a COVID – PCR Negative result  done on or 

after 11th February 2021, as they begin their Pre Mock examination. 

 Students are to come to school in proper uniform. 

 The students are required to wear mask/gloves all the time in school.  

 All students will and must maintain a minimum of 1.5 meters to avoid any contact. 

 Eating and drinking only in the classroom. Do not exchange food or any material with 

anyone.  

 Students should bring individual lunch packs and must avoid sharing food with other 

students.  

 Students must carry their own water bottles 

 No shifting of the designated seats/places assigned by the class teacher to the students. 

 Only 4 students will be allowed to use the washroom at a time. 

 Students are not supposed to loiter in the corridor. 

 Student’s personal belongings should be kept minimum to avoid maximum contamination. 

 During the entry and exit at the school premises, no student is supposed to cluster or gather 

in the school premises (such as playground, corridor, open stage, canteen area near the P.E 

room etc) 

 With or without teacher’s consent no student will be permitted to come out of their class. 

 Students must only dispose the used masks or gloves in the separately labeled bins.  

 The body temperature will be checked prior entering the school. 

 At bus check point, students with showing sign and symptoms of fever, cold and/or flu will 

not be permitted entry inside the bus. 

 Parents are advised not to send their wards if they are detected with cold, cough and fever. 

Stay home and consult a doctor for advice 

Best Wishes, 

AJB School Administration 


